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Unfumished 840 
  

ERR 

rtments 

ished 840 

3 rooms & till bath, 
refrigerator stove, 
washer &d or 
hookup. Dec] 
nice back Sk 
No pets. $425 + 

utilitie: 
570-675- T3611 

DURYEA 
Large neat & clean 
2nd floor 1 bedroom 
available. All utilities 
included exce 
gar bage & electric. 

ion 8 welcome. 
$435 + security. 

570-498-0351 

EDWARDSVILLE 
2 Dear oom, fresh 

new car 
oa kitchen & Bath. 

Frig. stove & washer. 
$500 month. 
570-820-7091 

EDWARDSVILLE 

  

  

  

ILLTO 
APARTMENTS. 

is currently accepting 
ications for indi- 

have only one 
o bedroom 
De available. 
don’t delay! 

This rtment 
Home includes: 

® Fully equipped 
kitchen with new 
cabinets, stove, 
and refrigerator 

® Wall to wall car- 
peting. Spacious 
clos s, rivate 
entrance 

On Oe school 

Parking at t arking at your 

Conver 4 
laundry just a 
few steps away 

® Panoramic views 

® Seperate stor- 
age for bicycles 
and toys. 

Our friendly staff is 
available to assist 

you by calling 

510-287-4006 
Monday- Friday 

Hilltop Apartments 
517 Roosevelt St. 
Edwardsville, PA 

18704 
  

Frm ls 
IX 

FORTY FORT 
3 bedroom, 12 

  

    
570: 66-8312 
  

FORTY FORT 
Very nice 1 ssibl 
2 coor. or A 

ent. H 

Ri ral air. $600 
month + utilities & 

security. Call 
570-57 -9773 

HANOVER GREEN 
3 rooms & bath re- 
frig. Stove, wall to 
wall include heat 
water & sewa 

trash removal, $360 
month & security. 
No Ss. Lease. 
5758%0.0854 

  

  
ths. Open loft. 

@: 2s 
5 x 

  

HANOVER TOWNSHIP 
221 Boland Ave. 
Newly re foncvated, 

ment, $3257 + utili- 

732-787-4912 

Ly y 
  

h plus security. 
e. Non smok- 

57%-a73 R880 

  

  

KINGSTON 
15 S. Welles St. 

Nicely restored 2 
droom, 2nd floor, 

oi! e oak kitchen 
tile, stove & 

refri erator. Mod- 
th with tile. 

py {Hes carpeting. 
Washer & dryer 

hookups. Storage, 
cats considered. 
Off street parking 
$580 + all | utiitios, 
security & lease 
570- 1. ease. 
  

KINGSTON 
1 bedroom apart. 
ment, large room 

iances Aad b } 
Ample closet space. 
Close to sho 

$440 + utilities. 
570-760-0015 
  

KINGSTON 
St di Apartr t udio yh 
Starting at $350. 
Heat water and 
sewer included. 

Excellent location. 
Walk to town. 
1-877-531-3100 
  

KINGSTON 
1 bedroom. 
arren Ave. 
1st Floor 

carpet, new 
fe. di a washer, 

garbage disposal 
refrigerator, $47 2% 

    
month + utilities, 
double securi 
570-288-3806 
B.0.V.O Rentals   

KINGSTON- Ist AVE. 
1 bedroom, no ts. y r pe 

urity door, nice 
location. Off a 
parking, security & 
references. $390 + 
utilities. 

570-654-1171 

KINGSTON 
3 bedroom, fresh 
paint. new carpet. 

street parking. 
$550 month + utili- 
ties. 

570-814-0843 
or 570-696-3090 

KINGSTON 
648 Schuyler Ave. 
2nd floor. 1 bed- 
room, new wall to 
wall carpet, new 
washer and dryer, 
Off street parking, 
no smoking, no 
pets, $450. plus 
utilities, lease, 1 

month security and 
references. Call 
570-674-5509 

KINGSTON 

  

  

  

Wat 
570-674-7737 

KINGSTON 
  

570-821-9374. 

KINGSTON 
Page Ave. 

Large Tally reno- 
vated, clean & bright 
3 bedroom, 1/2 dou- 
ble. 3 floors of fin- 
ished living space 
Rent reduced 650 

  

month + utilities. 
nt included. 

ust 
908- 46- 9434 

KINGSTON 
Spacious, modern, 

ane floor ment, 
wall to wall carpet- 
ing. Washer & 

unit it: On street 
parking. $500 + 
Sitiess Water & 
sewer included. 
570-237-5567 

KINGSTON 

TEMPLE APARTMENTS 
Now accepting - 
plications for effi- 

  

  

ciency artments. 
ents now 

available. Qualified 
icants must be 

either 62 or older, 
handicapped or dis- 
abled, and income 
eligible. Rent is 
based on approxi- 
mately 30% of ad- 
justed income. 

BEFICIENGY 
INCLUDES: 

e Full pet 
kitchen 

* W/W carpeting. 
e Ceramic Tile baths 
¢ Intercom security 
> em 

able TY Phone 
off ov kup 
. Flesidént & & Visitor 

  

=r, yah 
Ext. 646. 

KINGSTON 
Warren Ave. 
3 bedroom, 1 2 

bath, all new new 
new! dishwasher, 
disposal, Washer 
d i hookup, off 

et parki 
$685, 00 + utilities, 
double securi 
570-288-3806 
B.0.V.O Rentals 

LUZERNE 
2 Bedroom, Brand 
new carpet, fresh 
paint. Am le stor- 
age. 2nd floor, pri- 
vate snirance, 3408 

+ lease & s arity 
Call 570- 250- 65 3 

after 6pm 

MINERS MILLS/' PLAINS 
Newly remodeled 2 

room, living 
room, eat in kitchen. 
New ‘appliances, off 
street parking. In- 
cludes heat, water 
& sewer. $630 + 

security, lease and 
references. No 
pets or smokers. 

Section 8 ok. 
Coin-op laundry. 
570-991-1611. 

MOUNTAINTOP 
2 bedroom 2nd 

floor, excellent loca- 
tion / condition. 

Utilities by tenant. no 
Ss, non smoking. 
urity lease refer- 

ired. 
. 570- 

474-0031 days. 570- 
474-5048 evenings. 

MOUNTAINTOP 
2 bedroom, No 

pets. Bo50 + utilities 
Security, lease & 

check. 
570-868-6503 

NANTICOKE 
Modern beautiful, 

bri ight = and spacious, 
bedroom, first 

floor, living room 
eat in kitchen wi 
ceiling fans, stove 
refrigerator, tile 
bathroom, gas, 
bine wall fo Wall 
carpeting, pantry, 
office, great closet 
space, laundry fa- 

cilities, free parking, 
security lighting, no 
pets, non-smo ing, 
water included. 
$550 + security 
lease, Ava an at vailab 

le 

December 
570-283 -0940/ 
570-814-3697 

NANTIGOKE 
Spacious 2 bedroom 
2nd floor a ment. 
Available November 
1st. New gas heat- 
ing system. Refrig- 
erator & range in- 

raaded, Off street 
parking. $425 month 

+ utilities. Security 
deposit & refer- 
ences required. 

Call 
870: 5s: 3596 

PITTSTON 
3 rooms, includes 
all utilities except 
Sleciric, wall to wall 
oa . liances. 

0/ fon h + se- 
34 

"0% 6 5- t3606 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    

  

  

        PITSTON HF 
ewly remo 

1 bedroom apart- 
ment. Sve, rig., 
water arbage In- 
cluded. ok off 
street parking, quite 
Sodiriy oc. 
Secur requir 
$450 N ; o 
pets. 570-479-1 555 

PLAINS 
Stylish 1 bedroom 
apgrtment, with 
vaulted ceilings, 
hardwood floor in 
kitchen & dinette 
area. Washer & 
dryer hookup, off 

shact arking, nice 
area. 50 month + 

utilities. Security/ 
lease/ sorry no 

570-855-4775 

PLAINS 
Warner St. 

2nd floor 1 bedroom 
NO pets. $400 
month + utilities. 

Off street parking. 
Available immedi- 

ately. 
570-690-0564/ 
570-823-7564 

PLYMOUTH 
1st floor 2 bedroom, 
efficiency with new 

one & refriger: tor, 
Ovasher dryer 
hoot Utilities by 
tenant. Applications 
security, references. 

$375. month. 
570-954-0505 

SCRANTON 
Green Ridge Section 
Large 1 bedrooms 

$475 & ($525 has 2 
fireplaces) New 

Paint and carpeting, 
Lots of parking, 
1-877-531-3100 

SHAVERTOWN 
1 bedroom apart- 

ment, carpeting ap- 
pliances. Conven- 

ient location. Great 
for College student. 

$450. + utilities. 
570- -760- -0015 

SWOYERSVILLE 
1 bedroom 2nd floor 
apartment in nice 
neighborhood. Heat, 
water and sewer in- 
cluded. Security de- 
posit required, $350 
month. 

570-403-3016 

SWOVERSVILLE 
1 bedroom, Cozy 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

1st floor, living 
room, coin-op 

laundry. Water in- 
cluded. Yard, off 

Stree} pi gas 
no pets. 

40/month. 
Sion 230: 7770 

SWOYERSVILLE 
1 flewly remodeled 
large 2 bedroom 

  

eet in 
op laundry. S550" + 
Htiiios, Security & 

referen 
570-417-3041 
  

- | SIORRSVLLE 
m $495. 

i rigerator 
off street parking 

central AC. kitchen 
with lots of cabi- 
nets washer & 
dryer hookup. 

888-759-6372 or 
570-822-7657 

WEST WYOMING 
425 West Eighth St., 

modern, ed- 
room, washer / 
dryer hook up, 

stove, sewer, off 
street king, pri 
vate balcony, 25 
+ utilities & security, 

Call 570 354.7336 
or 760-0458 

WILKES-BARRE 
2 bedroom, $400 
month + utilities & 1 
month security. No 

Pe EY0-828-9439 

WILKES BARRE 
2 bedroom apart- 
ments on Stark St. 
Nice neighborhood 
close to schools & 
shopping. All major 

iances included. 
ean homes, with 

nice porches. $450 
to 485 + utilities. 
lease & securi 
No pets. Availa ie 
11/1/07 262-5416 

WILKES-BARRE 

2 bedroom-Spacious 
2nd floor. Eat in 

. Screen 
porch. Heat & hot 
water Included. No 
smoking/no pets. 

$500. 570-825-1499 

WILKES-BARRE 
704 N. Main St. 

2 bedroom, kitchen 
living room. washer 

ryer, microwave, 
refrigerator & stove. 
$500 month. 
95 Lockhart St. 

3 bedroom 1 family 
house. 1 bath, New 
kitchen, living room, 
dining room, Huge 
basement & attic. 
Off street parking 2 
cars. Near Schools 
$700 month 

347-612-9279 

WILKES BARRE 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

APARTMENTS 
NOW 

AVAILABLE 

1 Bedroom 

Hi-Rise And 
1 & 2 Bedroom 

Garden 

Apartments 

RENT IS 
BASED 

ON INCOME 

510-823-5124 
www. shermanhills 
apartments. con   

WILKES BARRE 

Check this Out 
$300 Off 

st Month Rent 
1,2,3&4 
BEDROOMS 
APARTMENTS 
Private Entrances 

Heat Included 
All Appliances 

including Washer/ 
Dryer/ microwave. 

Air conditioning 
Close to 
Highways, 

Shopping, Schools 
Playground 

Pets Welcome* 
Fitness Center 

24 Hour 
Emergency 
Maintenance 

Call Carm @ 
822-3968 Today!!! 

Don’t miss out on 
our 24hr respond 
specials* too!!! 

Restrictions Apply* 

WILKES BARRE 
Exceptional & spa- 
cious 2 bedroom, 

large ing an dining 
room 

painted. New ie 
ances. Washer & 
dryer hookup. No 

pets. Credit c eck & 
references. $500 

month. Call Paul at 
570-718-4959 ext 

  

  

  

Mon- Sat. 8 -7pm 

WILKES BARRE 
HISTORIC 
REGISTER 
BUILDING 

The Wheelman 
439 S. Franklin St. 
Unique 1 bedroom, 
wood floors great 
kitchen and bath, 

large living Foon, Off 
street parking, 
security System, 

laundry. Must see. 
$595 with water & 

sewer. By 
ointment. Call 
70-821-5599 

WILKES-BARRE 
Mallery Place. 
Lovely 2nd floor. 
Very comfortable. 

Living room, 2 large 
rooms, large 

‘closets. Washer & 
dryer included, nice 

ches & yard. 
$750/ month heat & 
hot water included. 
570-283-0274 

WILKES BARRE 
Near Ashley 

2nd floor 2 bed- 
room, living room 
dining room, private 
entrance porch. 
Off street parking. 
$425 + utilities. 0 
pets. Credit check. 

570-466-7771 

WILKES-BARRE 
SN ear Hanover) 
lean! Modern! 

2 TWO BEDROOM 
APARTMENTS! 

  

  

  

  

$4 $495. 
570-824-2427 Jim 
Leave Message 

WILKES BARRE 
Sear Wilkes College 

bedrooms, eat n 
Kitchen, bath. Priv: 

ing $475 + Utili- 
s & 1 month secu- 

Ho 570-417-7029 

WILKES BARRE 
Newly built. Spec- 
tacular 1 bedroom 
apartment. 1st floor 
residential, off street 

for 2. Large 
oin washer & 

  

  

il to on 
BL breakfast 

bar. Large bath- 
room, large livin 
room. $525 mon 
includes water, hot 
water, sewage & 
recycling. No pets. 

on smoking. 
References. Avail- 
able October ist. 
570-814-3371 

WILKES BARRE 

Schuler Apartments 
3rd floor, 6 rooms & 

bath. Off 

  

king. H ot in eal 
Pa er. $750. 

570-825-3990 

WILKES-BARRE 
Spacious 2-3 bed- 
room. Heat & hot 
water included. 
Near Wilkes U 
$500/ month. 

210-103-6339 
WISE BARE 

Spacious 2 i 1 2 
bedroom, bath, 
SOpletely Y ora 
eled street 
parking. Walkin 
distance to Centr 
City. $500 + utilities. 
1/2 month security 
& references. No 
pets. 570-588-1733 

WILKES-BARRE 
Spacious 3 bed- 
rooms, 2 floor 

apartment for $525 
+ utilities, backyard, 
carpet, 1/2 miles 

from Wilkes Univer- 
sity py, uestions 
wi 57 5-7174 

WILKES-BARRE 
Spacious 5 Room 
2 Bedroom, Porch, 

Yard, Washer / 
Dryer hookup, 

Modern Kitchen, 
Basement, Quist 

No 
$450 + Otilities. 
570-675-8120 

after 6pm 

  

  

  

  

WILKES BARRE 
Apartments 

Upscale, Secure 
ozy 

ties included. Ti 
ground check re- 

uired. $555, - 
575. Securi 
570-969-9268 
  

WILKES BARRE 
West Union St. 
Great location. 

Newly renovated 
3rd floor, 3 bed- 
room apartment. 
$725 rent includes 
sewage, trash, & off 
street parking. Call 
570-822-5409 
leave message. 
  

  

WYOMING 
1 bedroom apart- 
ment, large rooms, 
carpeting, appli- 

ances great Reign. 
porhosd, S« 

utilitie 
570-760-0015 

WYOMING 
Susquehanna Ave. 
2nd floor, modern 1 
bedroom, wall to 
wall, appliances, 
washer & dryer 

hookup. $375 + utili- 
ties, security lease 

& references. 
570-839-3252 

Winters Comin 
Heat Furnishe 
Great, modern 1 

bedroom, 2nd floor, 
stove, Tefrigerator, 
washer & dryer 

hookup. Absolutely 
no pets. 

Security, references 
and isase $550 

  

  

570-693-1787 af- 
ter 3pm 

Half Doubles 842 

HANOVER TWP. 

J Bedroom 

  

Large eat in kitchen. 
brand new wall to 

wall carpeting, fresh 
Rin phew ove & 

Parking. yard. 
Be No smok- 

NS $550 + utilities, 
security & refer- 

ences. 570-825-1474 

HANOVER TWP. 
Breslau Section 
3 bedroom, hewly 
renovated. New 
laminate & tile 
flooring. Large 
fenced yar 

  

kin 
ublitties + security. 
570-824-4299 

KINGSTON 
3 bedroom, as 
heat, stove, washer 
dryer hook’ up, off 
street parking, yard 
$575/month + utili- 
ties & security. N 
PETS. 570-283-0395 

HINGSTON 
Ave. 

Space 2 bed- 
room, nice kitchen 
with island. Small 
ard, washer/dryer 
ook up in basement 

$525 + utilities. 
570-829-1040 

MOUNTAINTOP 
2 bedroom, no pets. 
$550 + utilities & 

security. 
ALSO: 2 bedroom 
house. No S. 
$675 suite pet & 

570- 74 4.80690 

NANTIGOKE 
2 double, 3 bed- 

room, washer dryer 
hookup. 1 ¥2 baths, 
$450 month + se- 

57047525302 

NANTICOKE 
Spacious 2 bed- 

room, large fenced 
yard: washer & 
ryer hookup in- 

clude garbage & 
sewer 75 fhonth 
+ utilities + securi 

570-740-1179 

__PITISTON 
+ ra ice. Hardwood 
Floors in Living, 

Dining & Sun rooms. 
All Abpliahoes & & 
Washer / D 

  

  

  

  

  

  

month + Utilities 

NS 70-606-0778 | 570-696-9778 

PITTSTON 
Elizabeth St 

Nice 3 bedroom, eat 
in kitchen, appliance. 

living room, yard. 

  

  

washer , sewer 
included. 50 + utili- 
ties. Security, | lease & 
references. 
sess lio pds. 

PLAINS 
3 bedroom, wall to 

wall 

  

gESrohes s. No pets. 
50 + utilities, secu- 

rities & references. 
570-824-7539 
  

570- 829-1040 

WEST WYOMING 
2 bedroom, 1 bath, 

just remodeled. 
Central air, Gas 

heat. $580 + utilities 
& seounty. No pets, 

570- 8-305H587 

WILKES BARRE 
226 S. Welles St. 
aciou 3 or 4 
bedroom, ew2 wall 
towall fresh paint, 
stove & refrigerator 
included. Small 
ard. Gas heat. 
550 + utilites, Se- 

curity & referneces. 
570-287-7300 

WILKES BARRE 
61 Custer St. 

3 bedroom, new 
carpets throughout. 

ceramic tile in 
kitchen. Washer & 
dryer hookup, yard, 
basement, $565 + 
utilities & security 

856-718-1858 

  

  

    

  

Half Doubles 842 | House Rental 850 

WILKES-BARRE | WILKES-BARRE 
1B Sr eet Bout hed eo m, Ons 

2 bedroom, wall to 
wall carpet. Eat in 

kitchen. Lar 
porches. Fall 
basement, Off 
street parking. 
Washer & d 
hookup. $4 5. 4 

utilities & security 
570-814-1356 

WILKES-BARRE SOUTH 
Large 2 double, 3 

bedrooms, 1Y2 bath, 
off street parking. 
$500/ month + utili- 
ties. References & 
security. No pets. 
570-823-1350 

  

  

Apartments 

Fumished 845 

WILKES BARRE 
1 bedroom 

a ment. (1) stu- 
dio apartments. 
Ful rnished, all 
utilities paid. No 

smoking. No AS. 
Security. $550 

$700. 570-498- b504 

  

House Rental 850 

BACK MOUNTAIN 
2-3 Bedroom, New 
Kitchen, Conven- 

  

& Utilities. 
it Check. 

570. 606. 5417 

BACK MOUNTAIN 
Secluded. 

Centrally located. 
3 bedroom, 2 bath 
house on 8 acres of 
land. Recently re- 
modeled. $1000. + 
utilities. Security = & 
references. 1 
lease. Pets ar 
202-365-3831 

DALLAS/ 
KINGSTON AREA 
Turn down for a 
mortgage? Private 

  

  

investor can help. 
Bruised pred Soi 
employed ok. 
570-455- 0i28 

DALLAS 
Rent, with option 

o buy. 
3 bedrooms, 1Y2 
baths, living room 

dining room & eat in 
kitchen, wash room 
on 72 acres of land. 

$600 month. 

570-574-1949 

EXETER 
Bedroom Home 
ern Kitchen & Bath, 

/month + Utilities 
570-603-0664 
Ask for Leo 

FORTY FORT 
Single home, 3 

rooms, living 
room, dining room, 
kitchen, residential 
area, no pets. $575 
month yh utiifties & 
securi SBosi 
Call 5 o 288-3469 

HANOVER TWP. 
Rent to Own 

3 room, 
fenced yard. small 
down payment. ist 
& last month. $680. 

570-401-2518 

  

  

  

  

‘Lookin 
  

HARVEYS LAKE 
3 bedroom, s| 

cious kitchen. 825 
month + security. 

ts 
570-2511% 266 
  

KINGSTON 
5 bedroom house, 
wall to wall carpet, 
large livin fing oor an and 

ad I amar % 
disposal. marble 

floors washer / er 
hookup. Off street 
Parking for 4 cars. 

deck 1,000 + 
uth ies, double se- 

curity. 
570-288-3806 

B.0.V.O RENTALS 
  

MOUNTAINTOP 
Immaculate None 

50 + Wtities & 
security. No pet: 

570-824- 4899" 

WILKES BARRE 
3 bedrooms, 1 block 
from downtown & 

Kings coll 2. 
Off street E> 
$620 month + ut] ili- 

ties & securi 
570-709-116 
570-822-0881 

WILKES BARRE 
East End 

Now taking applica- 
tions for a single 2 
story home, totally 
remodeled. 3+ 

bedrooms, all new 
appliances. New 
gas heat. Fenced 
yard. Off street 
Wd lg Close to 
everytl in ist & 
last month rent & 
security. ps + 
utilities. No Sots 
570-822-5064 

WILKES BARRE 
Spacious newly 
renovated 3 bed- 

room S. Franklin St. 
brown stone. Large 

yard off street 
Balding. Washer & 
Soyer hookup more. 

00 includes heat. 
570-350-8695 

WILKES-BARRE 

garking, wall to wall, 

  

  

  

  

Off-Street Barkin ng. 
$695/month. C 
Tracy McDermott 
McDermott & 

McDermott R.E. 
570-674-2468 

WILKES BARRE TOWNSHIP 
17 Slattery ranch 
type, Off street 

ilitie security. 
Avai lable 

November 1st. 
332-5309 

WYOMING 
Single far family ranch. 

drooms, 

  

  

washer & dryer 
hookup., ets. 
ip Ne 700 

month + utilities. Call 
570-693-1511 

  

Rooms 860 

EDWARDSVILLE 
Furnished room with 
shared kitchen, bath 
& shower. Also ef- 
ficiencies, utilities 

included. $75/ week 
& up. 2 Bed Apart- 
ments $200/week. 
570-793-3031. 

1st time special $60 
1st week with paid 

2nd week. 

FREELAND 

COTTAGE HOTEL 
Furnished, clean & 

friendly, share 
kitchen, living room, 
laundry, $50 & up. 
570-636-0531 

  

  

  

Share 

Quarters 865 

WILKES BARRE SOUTH 
for Sollege 

student to share 1st 
floor of house. $450 
month all utilities in- 
cluded. Own bath & 
laundry facility. Pri- 
vate rkin 

570-270-7049 

WILKES BARRE 
Unfurnished room 

for rent with shared 
kitchen , bath & shower. 

$280/month 
Call 570-822-6519 

  

  

Lots 87 

EXETER LOT 
80 X 133 feet, Cor- 
ner Wilson/Sturmer 
Streets. Serious 
inquires only. 

-654-7803 

  

  

Garages 880 
  

icer. 2.5 bedroom. 
room, age, 

central air. Appli- 
ances, sewer, yard 
maintenance in- 
cluded. No pets. 

non smoking. Lease 
secu reference 
required. Utilities by 
tenant. Perfect for 
down sizing. $790 
month. Evenings. 
570-474-50 
  

NANTICOKE 
1/2 double, 3 bed- 
room, newly re- 

modeled, gas heat, 
no pets. 

month + utilities, se- 
curity required. 
570-735-7076 
  

NOXEN 
Remodeled, 2 

bedroom, gas ‘stove 
oft} gee: is 8355 

utitioe 8 & securi 
570-639-5882 

406-6530 
  

NUANGOLA 
2-3 Bedroom, 2 

Bath, 2 Car Garage, 
$850 + Utilities, 

Security & Lease. 
570-288-4416 
  

PLAINS 
Single family home, 
3 bedroom 1 bath, 
off street parking, 
gas heat, slove, 
washer & d 
hookup. $6 5 pl 

utilities % security. 
570-826-6920 
  

PLYMOUTH 
Large : single house, 

droom, living 
room, kitchen, din- 
ing room and ‘den, 
bath and 2, $650 
month. References 

a must! Cal 
570-836-8094 
  

SUGAR NOTCH 
3 bedroom, SL 

bath, no Dets Secu- 
Fy, + utilities. $625. 

570-821-0463 
  

WEST PITTSTON 
Newly remodeled 

built in microwave. 1st 
floor laundry room, 
tiled bathroom with 
gravite vanity. Off 

Resp Se Ra r 5th. 
$925 + utilities. 
570-883-1073   

WEST WYOMING 
1 stall. Clean, secure 
& dry. $70 month. 
12 month lease. 
570-954-2972 

Commercial 

Places 
BACK 
MOUNTAIN 

COMMERCIAL 
Class A Executive 

office ce. 
800 sf. ead 
orien ence room, 

ath & kitchen & 
crown ing. § 

725 ple 
pin de in- 

cluded. Call Tracy 
McDermott 

McDermott & 
McDermott R.E. 
570-674-2468 

BEAUTY SHOP OR 
STORE FRONT 

Hanover Twp 

885 
  

  

Commercial 

Places 880 

ENTREPRENEUR 
- START UP - 

-SMALL BUSINESS- 

1500- 3000’ 
sq. ft. 

Near 

Kingston 

(801) ¥ 115 8) 

Parking 

Accessible 

a10-261-1131 
OFFICE SPACE 

Approximately 850 
9: ft including 28 Xx 

open space. x 
18 and 9 x 14 
vate space. Utiliti 
included $750. 
month. Call 

570-779-7777. 

OFFICE SPACE 
Back Mountain 

Ready in in move in. 

New D2 loc, 
ideal for Billing, In- 
surance, M ical. 
T-1 Set-up, CAT 5e 
cable, Great Loa. 

tion! Parkin 
$700/month + 

rity + Tax. 
570-3524 350 

OFFICE SPACE 
Forty Fort 

Wyoming Avenue 
Starting at $300 
month includes utili- 
ties. Available im- 
mediately. Off street 
parking. 690-0564 
or 570-823-7564 

  
  

Rs 

  

  

OFFICE SPACE 

QUALITY AT AN 
AFFORDABLE PRICE! 

Modern office 
space is in Luzerne 

National Bank 
Building on Public 
Square, Wilkes- 
Barre. Rents in- 
clude heat and 

central air, utilities, 
nightly cleaning. No 

sneaky additional 
CAM charges! 

Parking and high- 
speed internet ac- 
cess available. Ca- 
ble, fiber optic lines 
throughout Pulicing. 
300 to 6,000 SF. 

We can remodel to 
suit. Brokers pro- 
tected. Call J 

Pyros for details at 
822-8577 

OFFICE SPACE/ 
WAREHOUSE/ 
DISTRIBUTION 

Perfect Space 
18,000 sq. ft. 

Perfect Price 
$3,000/ month 

Perfect Features 
Has everything 

Perfect Place 
Wilkes-Barre 

Call Larry @ 
570-822-1124 

  

  

WAREHOUSE § 
Pine St. Pittston. 

water included. 
$600 / month. 

Call 570-693-1091 
  

HANOVER TWP. 

Office/ 
Business Space 

779 Hazle St. 
1st floor Approx- 
mately 35 S 
Soately air. All Partili- 
ties included. Eas asy 
access to 81. $50 
month + security & 
lease. 2nd floor 

commercial spaces 

  

$400 month available also, all 
Serious inquires. sizes. Call 

570-343-0366 570-814-1356 
CONMERCIAL/ WILKES BARRE 
PROFESSIONAL ioressionaL | BIISINESS/ OFFIGE 

LEASE Owner Occupied 
159 S. Main & Completely 

Pittston remodeled. 
1,600 sq. ft. newly Kidder St. Approxi- 

renovate open floor mately 2000 sq. ft. 
plan, high ceilings, Air conditioning, 
seperate 8 Storage Professional, 
area. bath TO only alarmed & off street 

with shower, 
of free Ri 

zoned central AC & 
heat. $8,00 sq. ft 
Utilities included! 

Call 570-654-3030 

COMMERCIAL 

Warehouse Space 
Good for small 

  

7500 sq. ft. with 
Parking. water in- 

cluded. $850 / month. 
Call 570-6931091 

OFFIGE / RETAIL 
600 to 3000 sq. ft 
280 S. River St. wB 
on Wilkes Campus 
Will divide to suit. 

1st month free rent. 
570-288-2838 

  

  

OFFICE / RETAIL 
On Memorial High- 
way. Eve hing 
included. $60 

month. Own Parke 
ing. 570-696-1716 
leave message af- 

ter 6 rings. 

“ 

  parking. 
$1,100 month. 
570-829-1518 

Wanted To 

Rent 890 

WILKES BARRE AREA 
WANTED TO RENT 

Returning native 
seeks room in quiet 
totally non-smoking 

ome. 
570-239-9419 

  

Boats & 
Marinas 905 
  

BASS BOAT "36 
SEA NYMPH TX 155 

30hp motor, 2 fish 
finders, full instru- 
ments with stereo. 
Bow mount trolling 
motor. Lots of ex- 
tras. $420 

570- or 2433   

  

Boats & 
Marinas 905 

LARSON "83 16’ 
BOWRIDER 

125 hp Johnson 
motor & trailer. 

Good condition with 
extras. $2500. 
570-693-1091 

  

Motorcycles 915 

HARLEY RIMS 
for “Refi 

  

tires. Asking $2200. 
570-746-6257 

  

Four Wheel 

FD 0 FIL I 
  

570-814-3914 leave 
message. 

HONDA '03 PILOT EXL 
AWD, 40,000 miles 
keyless, leather, all 
power. front/ rear 
AC, roof rack. Al- 
loys garage door 
opener mer 

570- 20036 

  

Trucks & Vans 945 

FORD "04 E350 
EXTENDA-VAN 

5.4L V8, A/C, 53K, 
Roof Racks, Bins, 
Good Condition. 
Well Maintained. 

$11,500 
570-864-0926 

FORD "92 TIARA 
MOTOR COACH 

  

  

Gold, TV/VCR, 
Eaiver fold-down 

d, power steer- 
ing, power  win- 
dows, power locks, 
cruise control, 2 
speaker /FM 
cassette stereo 
SySten i built-in ra- 

detector, 
conditioning 
front and rear con- 
trols. 88,000 miles. 
Excellent condition. 
Asking $4200. Will- 

As negotiate. 
70-718-0545 or 
570-574-1559 

I ——_— CG 
Autos For Sale 960 

AURA 06 TL 
Black on black 

leather, 10,600 miles, 
ystem, 

  

1111 Eves & week- 
ends, Ask for Ed. 

   

         

sigpciele] W- B Twp. 
Near Wegman'’s 
on 52a 135 

BUCKS 
PARK AVENLE 

Silver, 69,000 miles. 
Good condition. 
Many options. 

570-825-9480 

CHRYSLER "36 
SEBRING 

CONVERTIBLE 

  

red 

rear pn power 
steering, power 
windows, power 
door locks, power 
roof, cruise Sontrol, 
air conditionin 
Nye cass 
ster oping 
82, 000 miles. Very 
forty nditiion 

ng $5200. "Will- 
ing 18 to ge otiate 

-0545 or 
£90.¢ 574-1559 

D P MOTORS 
1451 Shoemaker 

Ave. Rear 

  

West Wyoming, Pa. 
570-714-4146 
762-7657 cell 

06 Jeep Liberty 4x4 6k 
$20,500     05 Jeep Liberty 11k 
$14,800 

02 Toyota Camry 4 

cylinder, 
02 Neon ES 71k $5,650 
02 Ford Taurus SES 35k 

$7,095 

01 Mitsubishi Galant ES 

$5,259 
01 PT Cruiser Limited 

69k $7.495 
01 Focus SE towner 

$4,650 
01 Ford Ranger STD 47k 

$5,295 

00 Ranger 4x2 Long 
Box 77k $4,895 

00 Grand Caravan 73k 

00 Chrysler Cirrus LX 
76k $5,195 

00 Chevy Cavalier$3.850 
99 Ford Wagon SE 61k 

$5,395 
99 Cavalier, 2 door 59k 

$4,150 
98 Dodge Dakota 4x4 

86k $7,295 
SERVICED & 
INSPECTED 

  

HONDA "00 ACCORD §E 
37,000 miles. key- 
less, 4 cylinder, al- 
loys, all power, ga- 
rage kept. 1 owner. 

500 
570-655-4736 

MAZDA "06 3§ 
HATCHBACK 

2.3 liter, 5 
30 + mpg an hx to 

drive. Only 14k 
miles. immaculate, 

  

$16,0 230. 
-8994 

Ee, ——-.,,_eon job) 
Autos For Sale 960 
  

MITSUBISHI “02 ECLIPSE GS 
32K files, a on 
er, spee 

Tit, Cruise, ower 
windows/lock S, 
Excellent condition 
$10,500 or best of- 
fer 570-262-9493 

OLDS "99 ALERO 
4 door, 38K original 
miles, white with tan 
interior, wer 
steering & Drakes, 
pow windows, 
Rowe ook, AC, CD/ 
cassette, cruise 
Yorrels tit wheel. 

ood condi- 
5400 nego- 

tiable 
570-262-5020 or 
570-822-6939 
after 5 p.m. 

SATURN "02 3L1 
4 cylinder, 41k, ex- 
cellent e, war- 

. $4,995. 
& K Auto. 

570-693-9931 

SUZUKI 

  

sor 

  

  

Kingston, PA 
(570) 718-0808 

delbalsodealerships.com 
06 Suzuki Grand 

Vitara 4x4 
Premium F1 V6, 

07 Suzuki 

& locks, alloys, 
35+ MPG, only 
1,000 miles 

1739s 
03 Suzuki Gran 

Vitara 4x4 JLX 
F1 V6, auto, 
Power steerin 
brakes, AC, C 
Power windows, 
locks. Privacy 
Alloys, 50,000 
miles. 11,9 995 

06 Chevy 
LS ean 
F1, 4 cylinder, 

D, auto, 
wer steering & 

rakes, AC, C 
wer windows 

locks, alloys, 1 
owner, ‘30+ G 
10,000 miles. 

11,495 
O05 Suzuki Gran 
Vita LX 4x4 

V6, automatic 
ower steerin 

es, AC, C 
power windows, 
ower locks, 

alloys , privacy 1 
owner. 
miles. $15,205 

o5 gover orolla 
n 

 urinjecied 4 
cylinder FWD, 
auto, power 

eering power 
brakes LPC 
power windows, 
power locks, 
alloys, 1 owner, 
7000 miles. 

5,995 
04 Ford ass 
LX Convertible 

V6, auto, air, CD 
Power windows, 
lock & seats, 
leather, allo 
tilt cruise, ok 

fr fos: itso ires. 
04 Suzuki Verona 

oor sedan, 
FWD, V6, auto, 
Power steerin 

akes. Air CD, 
WS 

pai owner, 
158 34k miles 995 

i pty 
Ax uel inj A 

        
  

  

   

  

windows, locks & 
seat. Power 
moon r 
leather, 3rd seat, 

lo) runnin 
on " as oie. 

y 

Auto 
Accessories 965 
  

SEDLINER, RIMS 
& TIRES 
for Chevy. $50 or 
best offer 

570- 825- 9371 

  

CHROME WHEELS 
Fancy, 5 Lugs, + 
tires (Goodyear), 
16”, $125/EACH or 
best offer. 570-735- 

  

ENGINE 1962 GMC, 
305 - V6. $200 

570-735-3969 

  

HONDA 06 CIVIC 
extras mechanic’s 

ecial - V-tec en- 
gine, coupe, 

570-696-5156 

  

MATS “@ 
S-40, 005 Volvo, 
Light Grey. $25. 

570-823-3536 

  

MERCURY 1995 
TRACER PARTS 
Many Engine & 
Body pe s. $110 

70-388-2712 

TIRES (2) P155R13 
$50 3rd tire Free all 
same size excellent! 

570-825-2494 

  

  

TIRES 
3 New, Uniroyal, 
Tigerpaws, 
205 TERE; $50 all. 

570-868-5221 

  

70R/16 $190 
a 17” $110 

5 -969-1481 

TIRES (4) 
Bridgestone Dueler 
HT (Sze) 288 

Condition, $100 
570-740- 11 59 

TIRES ¥: 265/ 

  

Eh, 
Autos 

980 Wanted 
  

ALL JUNK 
VEHICLES WANTED 

Free. Cal anime i 
pa 301-360. 

  

Jim Morell’s Towing   $$ Cash paid $$ 
570-342-5477 

  

 


